
 Virginia Key Beach Park Trust

Memo
To: Virginia Key Beach Park Trust – Planning & Construction and Nature & 

Environment Committees

From: Guy Forchion, Director of Operations

cc: David Shorter, Executive Director

Date: February 15, 2006

Re: Virginia Key Restoration Project

Please review the attached information regarding the Virginia Key Wetlands Restoration Project North of the historic Virginia Key Beach Park (VKBP) property.  The project, 

(managed by Gary Milano, DERM), will take approximately one (1) year to complete and requires coordination between the Trust, CIP contractors working on the VKBP parking lot 

project and DERM.

The start date of the project is January 13, 2006 and would end within its given timeline of one year.  Restoration of the approximately 50 acres to VKBP’s North will require access 

through VKBP.  This land clearing activity will take place along side the parking lot project’s construction schedule and will need to use the North circulation road on the VKBP 

parking lot.  

I will continue to work closely with all parties involved and continue to give project updates as needed.  If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 305-571-8230.


